179-16

Nadia Khan

From: David A. Olson

Sent: Thursday, December 15, 2016 8:59 AM
To: citycouncil

Cc: Nadia Khan

Subject: FW: Orr Block

From: Rosemary Thomsen | ]
Sent: Thursday, December 15, 2016 8:05 AM
To: David A. Olson

Subject: Orr Block

| am opposed to granting a zoning exemption to the developers of the Orr Block. | do not believe that there
has been enough attention paid to the issues of traffic and parking once the Austin Street and Orr Block
projects are complete. Walnut Street is already clogged with traffic in the morning and afternoon. Excessive
development will only compound the problem.

Thank you,
Rosemary Thomsen
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